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Risk bonding could be a useful method for Oregon and municipalities to require 

corporations to fully insure their operations in the event of an accident or disaster. 

The study required by HB 2949 is an important step towards empowering State and 

local entities to adopt risk bonding for any bulk storage facilities. Pleas pass HB 2949 

out of committee with a ‘Do Pass’ recommendation. 
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